
PUBG 

The Rotaract Club of JEC conducted a PUBG tournament on 23 April, 
2020 (Thursday). People were in boredom, so to overcome that and 
bring back the trend, we conducted this event. We also wanted to 
raise some funds to donate to Jan Ahar i.e an initiative taken by 
Rotaract Club of Koramangala to help the weekly wage workers.  

We had 32 participants of teams of 4. They all played at once and the 
winner of that match was considered the winner. The winner was 
awarded with a cash price of Rs.200 and the runners up was awarded 
with Rs. 160. 

We would like to thank all the participants for participating in this 
event. Let’s bring back the trend.  

Glimpse of the Event 

 

 



 

 


